
 
7 September 2017 
 
REF 
SF2012/015388 
 
Director Infrastructure Projects 
Ms Karen Jones 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Michael Young 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Jones, 
 
Re: Princes Highway Upgrade - Foxground and Berry Bypass 
 
Roads and Maritime Service requests the Secretary, Department of Planning and Environment, to 
modify the Foxground and Berry Bypass Ministers Conditions of Approval number C15 to condition 
number C16, so that the condition numbers align with those of the original project conditions of 
approval. 
 
A change in condition numbering occurred during a previous modification.  The result includes 
some potential for error in reporting, and some incorrect referencing. 
 
A correction of the condition number would reduce any potential for error in compliance tracking 
and record keeping, and correct the referencing errors.  This is an administrative change only and 
does not change the intent of the conditions. 
 
Please contact Mr Graham Roche, Environmental Manager, Southern Region on 0447443957 if 
you have any enquires or require any additional information. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
for 
Ron Zahorodny 
Director Projects, Regional Project Office, Southern 

Roads & Maritime Services  
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